
Parent and child online safety workshops 

March 2023 
 

Thankyou to all the parents who attended our online safety workshops.  

The sessions dealt with the following areas;  

• How to keep safe online -being “share aware” 

• Age restrictions on the popular social media platforms eg Twitter, TICTOC etc  

• How to protect your online profile and use privacy settings 

• Cyber bullying and social media  

• The positives and negatives of social media 

We had 65 responses to our parental questionnaire following the sessions; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT STEPS: 

Parents have asked for more sessions on  

• parental controls especially on phones and iPads 

• Identifying APPS that children are using regularly with the  

pros and cons of each app so parents can make informed  

decisions. 

• Stranger danger online 

A Y1 parent said 

“Thanks for all of 

your support the 

sessions were 

great! “ 

100% of parents felt 

the school taught 

their children how to 

keep safe online 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

72% of parents said 

that they talk about 

online safety with 

their child a lot at 

home  

83% of parents felt 

found the sessions to 

be useful/very useful 

86% of parents said 

their child uses the 

internet every day 

100% of parents said 

they would like more 

help with setting 

Parental controls  


